
 Teck Resources Limited 

July 15 2013 
 
Alberta Energy Regulator 

 
 
Attention: Mr. Gary Perkins, Associate General Counsel 
 
Re: Teck Resources Ltd. Withdrawal of Statement of Concern for Shell Pierre River Mine 
 
Dear Mr. Perkins: 
 
Teck is in receipt of your letter dated July 15, 2013, in which AER requests confirmation prior to filing 
Teck’s Statement of Concern withdrawal on the Shell Pierre River Mine public registry.  By way of this 
letter, Teck confirms that both Teck and Shell would like the Statement of Concern filed on the public 
record. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ian Mackenzie 

Director, External Affairs, Energy 

 

cc: Kristin Rennie, Shell  

 Amanda Black, AER 

 Jill Adams, CEAA 
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